
 

Luther Manor Weekly Happenings and Updates  

July 21, 2021 5:12 pm 

 
To start… congratulations to our Milwaukee Bucks, the 2021 NBA Champions!  
 
Please do not forget to continue to support seniors outside of your loved ones, please 
continue to email SharingGodsLove@LutherManor.org with your encouragement or if 
you think of other ways you can make a difference. Think through those opportunities 
whether at Luther Manor or somewhere else, just act on them and you will make a huge 
difference and you will get as much out of it as the seniors will! 
 

Campus Updates 
● As positive cases of the Delta Variant continue to grow, we realize the facts are 

that this variant is impacting those that are not vaccinated. Now that we are over 
six months from when we held our first vaccination clinic, we ask that if you 
chose to not have your loved one vaccinated, that you re-evaluate the results of 
those vaccinated thus far. Of course, we are having the same dialog with our 
staff members!  

We have seen overwhelming evidence that the vaccination was done safely and 
has not had the negative effects the rumor mill and social media has claimed. 
Conversely, if a vaccinated person does become infected with the Delta variant 
the vaccine is helping reduce the symptoms. If interested in having your loved 
one vaccinated, simply reach out to your loved ones' social worker to let them 
know you would like for them to be vaccinated. You can certainly reach out to me 
as well. Thank you for re-considering this! 

 
● With continued precaution we are making some enhancements to our COVID-19 

protocols regarding activities, worship and resident engagement. The following 
changes go into effect as noted next to each. 

 
TOTAL CAMPUS - All effective immediately 

○ Masks still required for all staff and visitors, no change in this guideline 
○ Any signs or symptoms of illness staff and visitors still need to stay away 
○ Residents from different program areas can commingle with each other for 

activities and only need to sign in as attending for contact tracing needs.  
 
TERRACE - All effective immediately 

○ Dining room mask and spacing is all voluntary 
○ 3-foot distance in elevators, vs. 6 
○ Bus capacity now has no resident limit, yet masks required 
○ Our Fitness rooms now have no limit, residents are required to sign in. 

 
 



 

COURTYARD 
○ Ice Cream Parlor will reopen once we have volunteers ready to serve. 

We will start with pre-packaged ice cream goods such as ice cream 
sandwiches, drumsticks, fudgesicles, etc. for now. We will let you know 
the date once we have it ready. 

○ Family rooms are now ok to use with visitors. They must be reserved in 
advance through the Courtyard reception desk 414-847-5073. Rooms will 
be cleaned and disinfected after each use. Capacity is still limited to 2 
visitors. 

 
● From a very nice donated table, to a vision, to the talented hands of a few of our 

Men’s Group members; Marcus, Peter & James, and we now have a shabby chic 
checker board table! What better way to help our Courtyard residents have a little 
fun making something and then to keep their minds sharp by playing a classic! 
 

  
 

Interested in hearing more from us? 
● Subscribe to receive email updates at COVIDUpdates@LutherManor.org  
● Visit our website at www.luthermanor.org 
● Follow us on Facebook at LutherManorWI 


